
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT DATE FOR RELEASE OF HUTCHISON PORT HOLDINGS TRUST’S 

FINANCIAL RESULTS FOR THE PERIOD ENDED 30 JUNE 2018 

 

 

The Board of Directors of Hutchison Port Holdings Management Pte. Limited, as trustee-manager 

of Hutchison Port Holdings Trust (“HPH Trust”), is pleased to announce that HPH Trust’s financial 

results for the period ended 30 June 2018 will be released on Monday, 23 July 2018 after market 

closes. 

 

 

By Order of the Board 

Hutchison Port Holdings Management Pte. Limited  
(as trustee-manager of Hutchison Port Holdings Trust) 
(Company Registration No. 201100749W) 
 

Mr Lee Tiong Hock 
Company Secretary 
12 July 2018 

 

About HPH Trust 

HPH Trust is a container port business trust listed in Singapore. 
 
HPH Trust owns interests in world class deep-water container port assets located in two of the 
world’s busiest container port cities by throughput – Kwai Tsing, Hong Kong and Shenzhen, the 
People’s Republic of China (“PRC”). Other assets in the HPH Trust portfolio include the port in 
Huizhou, PRC, as well as certain port ancillary services and the economic benefits of river ports 
complementary to the deep-water container ports operated by HPH Trust. 
 
The investment mandate of HPH Trust is principally to invest in, develop, operate and manage 
deep-water container ports in the Guangdong Province, Hong Kong and Macau, one of the world’s 
largest trading hubs by throughput. 
 
 


